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What have we been learning?  

19.10.18 

This week in English we have been writing instructions all about how to wash your 

hands in space, as Monday marked Global Hand Washing day. We have been really 

focussing on time connectives, imperative (bossy) verbs and reminding ourselves 

about capital letters, neat handwriting and our common exception words. We are 

revising these each week in our spellings, so practising will definitely help in class.  

Here are some ideas if your child is finding it hard/dull!  

https://teachmama.com/fun-ways-to-learn-spelling-words/ 

Also this week we have been exploring different brush strokes and other mark-

making tools that we can use to create our space backgrounds of our space pictures.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 

 

In English, we will be writing invitations inviting you 

and friends/family to our coffee morning. 

 

In Maths we will be looking at greater than and less 

than and ordering numbers, looking at their place 

value. 

 

In Science, we will be investigating the properties 

of materials and their uses. 

 

In Art we will be making our commemorative 

poppies. 

 

Important information  

 

Parents evening is next week. It will be great to 

catch up with you and share your child’s learning. 

 

We are planning a coffee morning to coincide with 

Children in Need in early November. (9th or 16th). 

If you’d be able to help us organise this, please 

come and speak to one of us. 

We will be asking the children to donate a toy 

(just one!) to charity and bring this to the coffee 

morning for us to collect. (This is related to our 

next class text!) 


